

Dear Parent,

At today's Book Fair, your child had the opportunity to view lots of fabulous Usborne books. They created a wish list, and this has been given to them to share with you. If you would like to order any of the books noted please email your choices to me by Wednesday 18th May. Payment can be made by bank transfer or I will send you a secure link – please supply an email or mobile number.

If you would like to view the full Usborne range of titles please click here to visit my website. However, orders placed through the website do not qualify for free books for school so please email any selections to me so that I can process collectively and secure the maximum amount of free books for school.

Books will be delivered to school on week commencing 6th June and distributed to the children.

Usborne will donate up to 60% of the total book fair sales value in FREE BOOKS to your school. So, for every £10 of books purchased, school can get £6 in FREE Usborne books.

Thank you for supporting your school book fair so the children have lots more books to read, share and enjoy.

Happy Reading! Wendy Owen, Independent Usborne Partner

T: 07931 516987, E: wendyowenbooks@gmail.com Bank Transfer Details – Mrs W E Owen Nat West Bank 60 40 08 04148614 Please use EC plus your surname as the reference



